
 

Wednesday, February 6, 2019 
5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 
 
WASCO VETERANS HALL 
1202 POPLAR AVENUE 
WASCO, CA 93280 

• A presentation will be made to provide an update on current construction activities within Kern County 
and the City of Wasco, including design, right-of-way, as well as information on small business and 
employment opportunities.  

 
• Receive feedback and discuss the project schedule and traffic management surrounding high-speed rail 

construction. 

Construction Package 4 (CP 4) is the third design-build construction contract, executed on the First Construction 
Segment of the High-Speed Rail program. CP 4 is located within the counties of Tulare and Kern, and the City of 
Wasco and extends approximately 22-miles between one-mile north of the Tulare-Kern County line and Poplar 
Avenue.  
 
With more than 119-miles of active construction in the Central Valley underway, initial passenger service is 
planned for High-Speed Rail between the Silicon Valley and Central Valley. Learn more at www.buildhsr.com. 

GINA TORRES, California Rail Builders 
P: 661-205-0570   |   gtorres@ferrovial.us  
 

TONI TINOCO, California High-Speed Rail 
P: 559-274-8975   |   toni.tinoco@hsr.ca.gov  
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